
   Susanville School District 

 
District English Learner  

Parent Advisory Committee Meeting  

and  

BBQ 
Please join our FINAL District-Wide English- 

Learner Parent meeting for the  

2020-2021 school year!! 
 Thursday, June 3rd, 2021 @ 5:30 p.m. 

MCKINLEY SCHOOL  

OUTSIDE IN THE PATIO 

(come through the multipurpose room to get to the patio) 
*Parents and who have been elected to the DELAC committee, English Learner 

Parents, and district committee members are invited and encouraged to attend 😊 

English Learner Program families: 

Come and say good bye to Mrs. Parker and Mrs. Dunlavy who 

are retiring 

Meet our new English Learner Coordinator, Mrs. Shaw 

and McKinley Principal, Ms. Cockerill 
 

We will be serving BBQ chicken and hot dogs, drinks, and salads. Children are 

welcome to attend. We will be having a short meeting with our meal. 

Please RSVP if possible 
Please contact our EL Program office to RSVP or with any questions: 257-8200 ext. 4022 

 

         español 


